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NAME & TITLE  Corren Johnson, Director          CITY of  

  

AGENCY NAME & 

ADDRESS  

Department of Transportation 

(DOT)  

417 E Fayette Street, Room 527  

BALTIMORE  

SUBJECT  Council Bill 23-0419 M E M O  

  

DATE: 2/8/2024  

  

TO: Mayor Brandon Scott  

TO: Economic and Community Development Committee  

FROM: Department of Transportation  

POSITION: No Objection 

SUBJECT: Council Bill 23-0419 

  

INTRODUCTION – Study and Report - North Franklintown Road 

 

PURPOSE/PLANS – For the purpose of requiring that the Department of Public Works submit 

a report to the Mayor and City Council evaluating the effectiveness of closing the portion of 

North Franklintown Road extending through Leakin Park to deter illegal dumping; specifying the 

contents of the report; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

COMMENTS – Council Bill 23-0419 requires a study to be done and by the Department of 

Public Works (DPW) to lead a study of the closing of North Franklintown Road to help mitigate 

illegal dumping and other illicit activities. Assuming the legislation is adopted, Baltimore City 

DOT will work closely with DPW and partner agencies to develop a comprehensive report, 

outlining the pros and cons of potentially closing North Franklintown Road. 

 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSTION – The Baltimore City Department of Transportation 

foresees no fiscal impact resulting from the advancement of the legislation and has no objection 

towards the advancement of Council Bill 23-0419.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis at 

Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-545-3207  

  

Sincerely,  

   

Corren Johnson,  

Director 

mailto:Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov

